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Hon, Peter Staples

Minister for Aged, Family and Health Services
Suite MF 48

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2800

21 January 1992

Dear Minister

The Brotherhood of St Laurence has recently completed the major
renovations of a Child Care Centre in Napier Street Fitzroy.
Funding for the project which was in the vicinity of $200,000 was
substantially received from Brotherhood funhds. We are however
hopeful that the Commonwealth may provide some topping up funds
later this vear. Recurring funds for the centre were also
received from your Department.

The Brotherhood of St Laurence has appreciated the interest and
continuing support you have provided over the years both in Aged
as well as Child Care. Within this context we would like to
invite you to officially open our substantially new child care
facility. The centre will be completed by the end of January and
be ready for occupancy by the middlie of February 1392. A date in
the second half of February would be ideal from our perspective.

I would appreciate an early response.
Yours sincerely
John Wise

Director
Metropeclitan Division
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